

Headmaster:

Mr Martin Boden MA (Cantab) headmaster@kesbath.com

April 2024

Dear Candidate

Teacher of English - permanent full-time

We wish to appoint an energetic and well-qualified university graduates seeking to be part of this successful and popular department. We are looking for an inspirational, dynamic and well-organised English graduate who will contribute fully to the impressive academic record of the Department, as well as participating in the various enrichment activities currently offered by the English teachers. The successful candidate will possess excellent subject knowledge, be an effective teacher who uses a variety of teaching methods and be able to work well as part of a team.

Also expected is a willingness to be involved in the extra-curricular and pastoral life of this busy and vibrant School, part of which involves being a Form Tutor, teaching PSHE and our related 'Learning for Life' programme.

The post arises due to promotion and relocation within the department. King Edward's School operates its own salary scale, which is enhanced above the National State Qualified Teachers' Scale and the salary will be commensurate with qualifications and experience. Early Career Teachers are welcome to apply, and full support and training through the two year induction programme is available. The School is a member of Teachers' Pension Scheme and also offers an alternative competitive defined contribution pension scheme.

Founded in 1552, King Edward's School, Bath has held a special place in the city for well over four and a half centuries and is now firmly established as one of the leading schools in the south-west of England. As a family of three schools, the Pre-Prep, Junior and Senior sections of King Edward's offer an inspiring and supportive environment for children age 3 to 18. All pupils are encouraged to do their best in all things and all are nurtured along the pathway to leading happy, fulfilled and successful lives at School and beyond.

King Edward's School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and applicants must be willing to undergo safeguarding screening, which includes successful clearance of an enhanced DBS check, receipt of satisfactory references and a preemployment health questionnaire.

I hope that you find the supporting candidate brief informative and that you will wish to pursue an application. The closing date for this post is **8.30am** on **Monday 22 April 2024**, and completed application forms, along with a covering letter, need to be sent to our HR Department via their email address HR@kesbath.com.

Good luck and best wishes,

Martin Boden Headmaster